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Following Presidential initiatives to expand family-friendly work arrangements, the GSA Energy Center of Expertise's National Energy and Water Management Center (NEWMC) staff spearheaded a reevaluation of their space requirements as well as a feasibility assessment of work at home arrangements.  Given that nearly all of its clients were not local to the Southwest Region, the NEWMC completed formal telework arrangements, established home offices, and vacated space.

The NEWMC worked in a traditional office environment during the first five years of existence in the Southwest Region's headquarters.  The NEWMC staff currently reviews and processes some 5,500 utility bills each month in maintaining GSA's utility cost and consumption database for all GSA buildings.  The database is used to issue reports to Congress and the President in keeping with the Energy Policy Act of 1992 and Executive Order 13123.  The NEWMC utility database is considered one of if not the best Federal agency database for utility cost and consumption.  

Work effectiveness and productivity increased as a result of the innovative practice as measured by cost savings to GSA and by significantly increasing workload while maintaining the same staff.  

For additional information, please contact Mr. Bob Skinner, Jr. at 817-560-5332 or by email at bob.skinner@gsa.gov.

